

Klinginsmith, Gregg <klinginsmithg@warrencor3.k12.mo.us>

School Board Notes January 27, 2022

1 message

Gregg Klinginsmith <klinginsmithgt@warrencor3.k12.mo.us> Reply-To: Gregg Klinginsmith <klinginsmithgt@warrencor3.k12.mo.us> To: klinginsmithg@warrencor3.k12.mo.us

Fri, Jan 28, 2022 at 8:11 AM

Hello Warren County R-III Families,

Below is information from the January 27, 2022 Warren County R-III School Board meeting.

New Hires



Dr. Susan Boctor has been named Interim Middle School Principal for the rest of the school year. Dr. Boctor replaces Dr. Allison who has resigned due to personal reasons. We would like to thank Dr. Allison for his commitment to the students of Black Hawk Middle School and wish him well in his future endeavors.

Old Business

COVID Protocols

There are no changes to the district COVID protocols. The school district is required to take action on the COVID Protocols every 21 days regardless if there are changes or not.

Work Session Topics

Board of Education Subcommittees

The board of education discussed strategies on how the district can engage better with the community. Superintendent roundtable discussions will be returning this spring and the board of education will try some different formats at work sessions to improve community engagement.

Food Service Facility

The board of education reviewed a topographical survey for a potential site for a new food service facility.

The next regular meeting is on February 10th. Agendas for all meetings are posted on BoardDocs.

7/18/23, 2:56 PM

Sincerely,

Gregg Klinginsmith, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

Warren County R-III School District

Warren County R-3 School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Warren County R-3 School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.